KIPP DC?

Letter of Intent

To: Laterica Quinn, Public Charter School Board

From: Katie Cole, KIPP DC

Date: September 13, 2019

Re: Grade Level Expansion to Serve Grades PK-3 — 3™ Grade at KIPP DC’s Somerset Campus
Ms. Quinn,

It is our intention to expand the grades offered at KIPP DC’s Somerset Campus to include grades PK-3 through
third, in addition to the grades currently served by the school. In accordance with the guidelines of the Public
Charter School Board, KIPP DC will submit a charter amendment application and appear at a public hearing to
answer questions with respect to this charter amendment.

We are seeking this charter amendment for the following reasons:

1. To offer seats in the aforementioned grades to students seeking a quality public school option.

2. To expand the continuum of educational services to KIPP DC students in a location convenient to
families.

3. To enable the younger siblings of current students at our Somerset Campus to attend school at the
same campus.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Katie Cole
General Counsel
KIPP DC Public Schools
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